
 

Headteacher- Mr. N. Edensor 
 Tel. No: 0113 2716978 

Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org 
 www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk 

Part of the Leodis Schools Alliance 

Beeston Primary School 
Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN 
“Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel” 

 

Nursery Closure 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Due to Covid-19 having an impact on staffing Nursery will be closed on Friday 21st January, to all 
children. We are sorry for any inconvenience this might cause but keeping the children safe, whilst 
they are in Nursery, is our priority and due to staff absence we have had to make the decision to close.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Hutchinson 
Department Leader 
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